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The emerging Ecumenica! category of Mutuai Accountability - aiming at deepening the mutuai knowledge
and reliability among Christian denominations - is the inspiration for a Centro Pro Unione formation project.
The project MAD for Ecumenism establishes a Mutuai Accountability Desk and is directed
to all Christian confessions willing to cooperate in such inter-denominational joint venture and formation initiative.

Theproject

Sets micro-goals revolving around study, charity actions,
worship, which are carried out in the format of modules.

Each module develops according to three modalities: @
dislocation, sharing, spreading.

Dislocation: partners are free to work on

the project by organizing their own timing,
modalities and organizational details.

Sharing: at some stage there will be 2/3 plenary
meetings where results, reflections and perspectives
are put in common.

Spreading: means that at the end of the experience
there will be an (officiai outcome) publication

Module3

Intertwined with the synodal path of the
Catholic Church and involving the faithful
in their various ministries and charisms,
M.AD. 3 will carry out a reflection -
through a synodal and ecumenical
methodology with the various Christian
traditions - on the challenges that
postmodern contexts pose to faith today
in order to respond to pope Francis’
invitation to deepen the ecumenical
dimension of the Synod.

indicating the people involved in the group and the Participantsinthe project

conclusions drawn, to constitute some growing archive. Are

The Third Phase - M.A.D. 3: Diary of an ecumenical synodal method.
A contribution to the Synod from the Centro Pro Unione - will be
focused on the ecumenical dimension of the Synodal journey

Faithful from Roman Catholic local
Communities and Theologians from different
Christian traditions together with a Catholic Bishop.

Prof. Teresa Francesca Rossi [=]} E

and it will last from November 2022 to May 2023. is creator and responsible of the project
The project is shaped on italian and english languages. Contact email: teresafrancesca@prounione.it



